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From: OIA Requests 
Date: Monday, 2 August 2021 at 5:09 PM
To: Wendy McGuinness <wmcg@mcguinnessins4tute.org>
Cc: OIA Requests 
Subject: Extension of your request for informa4on, ref: H202108106
 
Kia ora Wendy,
 
Thank you for your request for official information, received on 2 July 2021 requesting a variety of information as
outlined in the attached PDF.

Due to a technical error, your request was not extended prior to the due date of 30 July 2021. We apologise for
any inconvenience this may have caused.

 

The Ministry of Health requires further consultation to respond to your request. You can expect a response to
your request on, or before, 13 August 2021.

Ngā mihi

OIA Services
Government Services
Office of the Director-General
Ministry of Health
E: 
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